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December 30, 2004
The following comments are provided following our vote submitted today by fax.
We wish to thank the drafters for the work accomplished on the proposed Business Standards.
Nevertheless, Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie submitted on November 5, 2004, comments on three of the standards, namely R04005A (Baseline cleanup), R04006A (Standards of Conduct) and R04006B (Multiple Requests). At its meeting on November 16, 2004, the WEQ Executive Committee decided that consideration of those comments would occur in subsequent revisions of the proposed Standards as "maintenance items". Therefore, we cannot vote in favour of those three Standards. Taking into account the fact that we agree with most of the rest of their contents, Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie will abstain from voting against them.

Submitted by Victor Bissonnette

Délégué commercial

Direction Commercialisation

Hydro-Québec TransÉnergie
